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P-18-X
Board of Supervisors
County of Prince George, Virginia

Resolution

At a regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Prince George
held in the Boardroom, Third Floor, County Administration Building, 6602 Courts Drive,
Prince George, Virginia this gt day of May, 2018:

Present: Vote:
Alan R. Carmichael, Chairman

Donald R. Hunter, Vice-Chairman

Floyd M. Brown, Jr.

Marlene J. Waymack

T. J. Webb

C-4

On motion of M , seconded by M , which carried unanimously, the
following Resolution was adopted:

RESOLUTION: COMMENDATION; CAPTAIN BRIAN A. KEI;
SERVICE TO PRINCE GEORGE COUNTY

WHEREAS, on February 1, 1992, Brian A. Kei began his employment
with the County of Prince George as a Police Officer in the Police Department;
and

WHEREAS, Mr. Kei was promoted from Police Officer to Police
Sergeant on July 1, 2005; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Kei was promoted from Police Sergeant to Police
Lieutenant on January 1, 2006; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Kei was promoted from Police Lieutenant to Police
Captain on June 1, 2011 and continued in this capacity until he retired on April 1,
2018; and

WHEREAS, Brian A. Kei has served as the Support Services Division
Captain, Lieutenant, Sergeant, Corporal, Detective, Crime Scene Technician,
Property Officer, Crash Team Investigator and as a General Instructor at Crater
Criminal Justice Training Academy; and

WHEREAS, throughout his remarkable career in Law Enforcement,
spanning more than 26 years, Brian A. Kei has served the citizens of the County
and the Commonwealth to the utmost of his ability, and devotion to Law
Enforcement and Public Safety in a manner bespeaking the dedication of a true



Page 2 of 2

public servant. Mr. Kei’s institutional knowledge will be irreplaceable and will
be sorely missed by the Police Department, the County and its citizens;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Supervisors
and the County of Prince George this g day of May, 2018, does hereby
commend Brian A. Kei for a total of 26 years and 2 months of dedicated service
to the County; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED That the Board wishes to express their
sincere gratitude for his commitment to the County and its citizens and extends to
Brian A. Kei much happiness as he enters the next phase of his life.

A Copy Teste:

Percy C. Ashcraft
County Administrator



